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As a Kittery School Committee member, I am writing in support of LD 71.  This bill 
will greatly impact Kittery Schools.  We are a minimum receiver district and therefore
have challenges funding our initiatives.  As one of only a couple of districts in Maine 
providing full day preschool for students with and without disabilities, costs are high 
and we struggle with funding.  We aspire to guarantee preschool for all Kittery 
children in the 26-27 school year and this bill will support that goal.   


